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Port Kembla   
 

USE OF MOBILE PHONES WHEN DRIVING 
 

 
“No Driver shall use a mobile phone whilst driving.”   

AAT Site Induction and Traffic Management Plan  
 
“No mobile phones or electronic devices are to be used in operational areas or whilst vehicle is in 
motion.”  

AAT Truck Driver BAT  
 
We have seen an increase in persons on site using mobile phones whilst operating a vehicle. This is 

a major concern to AAT and MUST stop.  

 

If you have to use your mobile phone, pull over and park (ensuring it is safe to do so). 

 

AAT will be taking a zero tolerance for this behaviour so in future, any person found using a mobile 

phone (phone in hand) whilst operating a vehicle or machine will be issued with an infringement 

notice and may be excluded from site for a period to be determined by AAT management.  

The driver will be told on the spot that their access may be withdrawn and an email will be forwarded 

to the Company advising of the infringement.  

 

Safety is everyone’s responsibility and we hope you will work with us to ensure the safety of all those 

attending the AAT PK site. 

 
Steven Cowley 
Safety Operations Superintendent 
26 June 2015 
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